
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

The Decatur Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated. will award several scholarships 

to graduating high school seniors.   

Interested seniors can access the application from our website https://wp.dstdac.org/events/scholarship-

application-2021-2022/. The completed application packet MUST be received no later than February 1, 

2022. Failure to submit a completed application packet will result in disqualification of the applicant. 

Applicants should submit an application packet, which includes: a completed application, official 

transcript, a letter of recommendation and a letter of community service.   

After the Decatur Alumnae Chapter Scholarship Committee has screened all application packets, eligible 

students will be sent an interview notification early March 2022. 

 


